
 
 

 
Dear Clubs, 
 
As we approach the halfway point of the season, we write to you in relation to the Geelong MiniRoos 
Mid-Season Regrading Period that is now open.  

 
New Late Team Entry, Regrading Requests & Late Team Withdrawals – Southern & Northern 
Hub MiniRoos (Mixed & Girls’) 

 
All new late team entry & regrading requests must be made through the ‘2019 Geelong MiniRoos 
Competitions – Mid-Season Regrade’ form online, which can be found HERE. 
 
All requests to enter new teams and regrade will only be considered if submitted by 9:00am 
Wednesday 10th July 2019.  

 
Please be advised that this regarding period is for Geelong Miniroos Competitions only (Southern & 
Northern Hubs). New late team entry Requests via phone and email will not be accepted. 

 
Regrading Fixture Update and Further Fixture Changes Expected 

 
Clubs are urged to inform all coaches, players and their families that due to the nature of regrading, 
fixtures for the remainder of the season will be affected for the Southern & Northern Hub Miniroos 
only. In that regard, we aim to have all regrading completed and an updated fixture published online 
by 5.00pm Friday 12th July.  

 

For queries about any of the above, please call 9474 1810 or write to 
Competitions@footballvictoria.org.au. 

Kind regards, 

Bradley Atholwood 

Geelong Competitons Coordinator 

TO: ALL GRFC CLUBS 

FROM: FV COMPETITIONS
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